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Associate Dean of Students/ 
Title IX Coordinator

 

 
 

To: Dr. Marisela Rodriguez Tijerina, Ed. D., Laredo College – Interim President 

From: Ms. Raquel A. Peña, Associate Dean of Students/Title IX Coordinator 

Subject: Title IX – Fall 2021 – Report  

Date: February 21, 2022  

  
 This memorandum will serve to document that a data summary report for Title IX 
incidents that have been reported to the Office of the Associate Dean of Students/Title 
IX Coordinator for the Fall 2021 Semester are available on the CEO Report. 


